Fridley Public Safety

Lublic safety

For immediate release: January 15, 2025
Subject: Fridley Public Safety Investigation of Threat to Fridley Public Schools

Fridley Public Safety received notice of a threat to Fridley district schools via social media during
the afternoon of Tuesday, January 14. All after school activities and meetings for the evening of
January 14 and all classes and activities on January 15 were cancelled out of an abundance of
caution.

Fridley Public Safety is investigating the threat and its origin. No further information will be
released at this time due to the ongoing investigation.

Additional information regarding classes and activities will be provided by Fridley Public Schools.
Media contact: Kevin Titus

Lieutenant, Investigations Division/Public Information Officer
Kevin.Titus@FridleyMN.gov
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